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The organizing committee finishes the final preparations of the population forum in its sixth meeting 
[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]The organizing committee holds the population forum in Benha University. This forum concurs with the initiatives that have been launched by the university for one year in the different fields in the presence of prof.Dr. El-Sayed EL-kady, the university president and under the presidency of prof.Dr. Hala Zayed, the dean of the faculty of computer and informatics. The committee discussed what the subordinate committees have finished in its first meeting regarding the issues that will be tackled in this forum. 
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